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Dear Parent’s/Guardians,

Since the beginning of the year, the students have taken on the roll of Junior Scientists as they engaged in the inquiry-based learning of scientific principles. Through the process of asking questions, constructing experiments, and analyzing their data, they have had a unique first-hand experience with science as a process. Thus far, I am very pleased with level of engagement and enthusiasm the students demonstrated during the unit. 

Over the next few weeks, the students will have the exciting opportunity to study the history of science, and several famous scientists credited for shaping our understanding of the world, as it exists today. Also, since science is the exploration of our world, some students may also choose to study famous explorers throughout history. During class, we will be discussing and researching a variety of well-known scientists and explorers in the areas we have currently studied. The students will research their life’s history, as well as the impact they have had on our world. At the end of this lesson, the students will have an opportunity to present their chosen scientist or explorer to an audience of other interested students, faculty and parents. 

For the presentation, your child will participate as a wax replica of their scientist or explorer in a class “Wax Museum.” The students will be responsible for memorizing specific facts about the life of their scientist or explorer, and providing props for a display. In addition, on the day of their presentation, the students are strongly encouraged to provide a costume that resembles their chosen person.  

This project is designed to foster creativity and enthusiasm for science and social studies, and provide the “Junior Scientists” with some background knowledge of the most influential and groundbreaking discoveries throughout history! 

I will be supplying research materials and art supplies, but due to the large number of students, I am asking that each student provide their own large poster board.  You can find them at Meijers, Staples, Walmart and Target, as well as several dollar stores. If you have a question or concern, please let me know!

As the students’ research gets underway, a more definite date for the presentation can be determined. You may check for updates on my website at mrsshillinger.weebly.com. There will be a hardcopy of information pertaining to the presentation date being sent home as well, in the next few weeks. 

Sincerely,

Erin Shillinger

4th Grade
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